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HOTTA (Hemel Old Town Traders Association) was formed in October 2021. We
are a small committee who are working on behalf of the wider trading
community, to identify and set up a range of initiatives to help improve Hemel
Old Town for all. 
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PARKING LIMITS CHANGE

 Changes to Parking in the Old Town – Please Inform Your Customers
 From this month, parking regulations across the county are being updated,
including in the Old Town. Free parking on the High Street is now reduced from 1
hour to 30 minutes, with a no return within 2 hours restriction in place for all bays.
Additionally, there will be increases to parking charges in all local car parks. These
changes are part of a county-wide review and may affect how long customers
choose to stay. If you run a business in the area, we strongly encourage you to
make your customers aware of the new rules to help avoid fines and ensure a
smoother experience for everyone.
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